Town Board Meeting June 13, 2005 5:30 P.M. Bradley Town Hall

Chairman Jack Huston called the meeting to order. Present were Supervisors Elsie Bartz and Bill Jelinek and Kevin Koth

The vouchers had been signed.

The clerk reported that she had received a letter from the WTA Urban Towns Committee asking to use the hall from 7:00 – 9:00 P.m. on either August 23rd or 24th for a Cracker Barrel meeting. The Board granted permission.

Plan Commission Chair Diana Smith gave the commission report to the board. The next meeting will be June 30th when the Commission will meet with Lincoln County Zoning representatives, the UW Extension agent and other towns to discuss adoption of the new zoning code and concerns over specific regulations within the new code. This will be held at the William Buedingen Center.

Smith also said that the Commission recommends approval of the application to change four parcels in Section 15, T.34N., R – 6E. (3406-154-9983, 3406-154-9982, 3406-154-9981 and 3406-154-9980) off River Oaks Drive from Forestry to Rural Residential 3 for Saul Trevino.

She also asked that the Town Board hold a public hearing on Town adoption of the new zoning code.

The signs have been ordered for the new boat landing by the Bradley Dam.

M/M Koth/Huston to adjourn. 4-0

Ann Eckman, Clerk